UGEC MEETNG MINUTES

AMENDED 

February 11, 2009
Present:  Jean Edwards, Dave Reynolds, Joe Law, Carol Loranger, Mindy Diesslin, Carole Endres, Jeanne Fraker, Susan Carrafiello, Rich Bullock, Kim Stewart, and Cathy Sayer (guest).
The January 14, 2009 minutes were approved.
Cathy Sayer provided an update on the Service Learning Program.
The Course Inventory for PSY 101 was approved.
The GE Program Review was approved, with some minor changes, by the Academic Program Review Committee. 

The Area III Human Behavior Assessment Report was discussed and the committee requested additional information.
The Area VI Engineering and Computer Science Report was discussed and approved.

The nomination form for the General Education Excellence in Teaching Award has been emailed to all undergraduate students. Posters and fliers have been distributed throughout campus. Terrel Rhodes will be the keynote speaker at the General Education Day on May 4. Suggestions on how to contact WSU alumni were discussed.
The frequently asked questions for the General Education website were discussed. Several suggestions for clarification were recommended. 

The meetings with the General Education Assessment Coordinators were recapped and their concerns and suggestions were presented.

Meeting adjourned at 3:40 pm.

